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ABOR Welcomes Newly Appointed Student Regent  
 

(Phoenix, Ariz.) – The Arizona Board of Regents is pleased to welcome Arizona State University 
undergraduate student Nikhil Dave to the board as the new student regent, following Gov. Doug Ducey’s 
announcement of his appointment today. Dave begins serving a two-their experiences and interactions with their peers at our universities.” 

  
Dave is working on a dual major at ASU in neuroscience and innovation in society, and he plans to 
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